City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

July 19, 2002

Gregory J. Krenik, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Assoc.

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: COTTONWOOD PROFESSIONAL CENTER PHASE 2 (B-14/D3)
Grading and Drainage Plan Submitted for Building Permit Approval
ENGINEERS STAMP DATED 7/15/2002

Dear Mr. Krenik:

Based upon the information provided in your J uly 15, 2002 submittal, the above referenced
project is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to signoff by Hydrology.

Prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer’s Certification of the grading and
drainage plan, per the DPM checklist will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3981.

Sincerely,

Teresa A. Martin
Hydrology Plan Checker

COA- Dev. & Bldg. Ser. Division
BB

c: Approval file

\Pfainage File
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